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Dr. Tobin
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Oak Park, Illinois 60302

Dear Dr. Tobin:

Thank you for the workshops that you presented on Desire2leam, Academic Integrity,

Online Assessment, and Universal Design. Each presentation was informative, full of
helpful ideas and insights, and inspiring. The Leadership Forum was an especially helpful

session, allowing leaders and champions around the campus to ask questions and gain

perspective from you and others.

Our faculty and administrators appreciated your entertaining and engaging style. They

were happy to receive information on so many useful tools and tips, whether for

increasing engagement with students, learning new ways to increase academic integrity, or

learning how to assess online teaching.

For those of us who coordinated the two-day event, we appreciated your prompt

responses, follow-up, and detailed pre-assessment of our campus culture and needs.

Attendees had this to say: "Awesome!" "Fabulous!" o'Inspiring!" We agree. You were

fantastic!

Melanie N. Clay Ph.D., Executive Director of Learning, Dean of USG eCore

Jason B. Huett Ph.D., Associate Dean of velopment and USG eCore

Janet P. Gubbins, Director of Distance buted Education/ UWG Online
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Sincerely,


